
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility

If you are worried about a pupil, please talk to one
of our Designated Safeguarding Leads.

You may become aware of a concern by:

● Your own observations
● Being informed by a pupil
● Being informed by a staff member

If you are concerned about a child please call
Customer First on: 0808 800 4005

In an emergency contact the police by dialling 999

‘Our Pupils’ Welfare is Paramount’


